
	
  

	
  

 

 
PURPOSE:    Participatory Governance Leaders Meeting 
LOCATION:  Administration Building  /   Room 1901  /  President’s Conference Room 
TIME:   1:30 – 3:00 PM  /  First and Third Wednesdays 
 

ITEMS TIME TOPICS LEADERS EXPECTED OUTCOME 
1



	
  

	
  

 
Notes: 
Divisions submit prioritized lists to their VP by February 13 
Week of February 24 – 



	
  

	
  

1. Welcome  
Judy Miner welcomed the visiting Foothill students who were interested in joining PaRC as ASFC representatives.



	
  

	
  



	
  

	
  

 
 
 

1.86%. Slater welcomed questions about the budget.  
 
8. Facilities & Fiscal Plan Update 
Slater presented on the Facilities and Fiscal Plan update. Slater commented that the process began last year with hopes to synchronize with the FHDA 
Ed Center planning. Currently, the plan was being acted upon and the next steps would be to meet with the advisory committee. 
 
9. Construction Update 
Brenda Visas Davis provided a construction update to PaRC. Visas Davis reported that the bridge (near the District Building) would be completed in 
April. The bridge would allow District staff and visitors to exit the campus through Parking Lot 1. Visas Davis reviewed the newest property 
acquisition, the FHDA Ed Center, which was scheduled to open in January 2016. The Blue Cube had been dismantled and the site plan had been 
reviewed. Originally, the center was planned as a three-floor building but due to budget constraints, it had been redesigned as a two-floor facility. 
Charlie McKellar commented that the center lost a floor, but the overall structure had been widened. 
 
Visas Davis presented the Memorial Tree as a new addition to campus. This memorial would honor Foothill and Central Services employees. Visas 
Davis noted that the tree’s leafs would be available to purchase for $500. This cost would pay for the leaf and future maintenance of the memorial. 
Visas Davis confirmed that Measure C dollars could not be used for this project. Miner stated that the finalized Memorial tree details would be 
distributed to the campus within the next few weeks.   
 
10. Questions/Concerns/Announcements 
Dolores Davison announced that the campus abroad committee would be going to London in the fall with English and theatre faculty.  
 
 
 


